                                                             Twin Oaks school
                                                                       April 4, 2007 
Dear Mrs. Salata, 

I really liked your book called Mice at Center Ice. Because of your book I enjoy reading books much more than in the past. I also learned about friendship, for example, not to slash, trip or board, just like in your pledge. After reading the book a couple of teachers suggested that we could have a hockey game - Mice vs. rats. I chose to be a player but we could have chosen to be a cheerleader or a poster maker too. It’s too bad we lost, but at least we had fun.  
                                                                                 Your fan,

                                                                                 David
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